
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
PRESENTATION recognizing the generosity of Maddies' Fund and to thank them for their
financial support over the past 11 years, and specifically for the grant of $130,000 to the
Animal Benefit Fund, which funding is used to enhance the care and well-being of animals
in the County's shelters and to provide special humane welfare and education programs for
the residents of Contra Costa County. (Beth Ward, Animal Services Director) 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   03/29/2016 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I
Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

ABSENT: Mary N. Piepho, District III
Supervisor

Contact:  Beth Ward
925-335-8370

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    March  29, 2016 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: , Deputy

cc:

PR.3

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: David Twa, County Administrator

Date: March  29, 2016

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Presentation recognizing the Maddies' Fund generosity


